
Pupil Leadership 

Our SMART School council have been busy work-
ing to improve reading in school. They interviewed 
all pupils and have worked with Mrs Jennings to 
buy some books that the children enjoy reading. 

 

 

 
 

Social media 
Please like and share our  
social media to keep up to 

date with in school activities. 

Eco-Council 

Our Eco-Council meet on a regular basis to plan how to 
make Cloverfields more environmentally friendly. They 

have decided to grow fruits on the school grounds, which 
will be used by all pupils as part of a DT project later in the 

year. 

Christmas Fair 

The Christmas Fair will be held on the 7th December from   
4pm – 6pm. Entrance to the fair costs £1, payable at the 
front office on arrival. Raffle tickets on sale in the office 

now. We look forward to seeing you there! 

There will be no after school club on the night of the fair. 

Children In Need 

By dressing in our spotty clothes or our favourite outfit, we   
managed to raise £300 for Children in Need. A huge 

thank you to you all for donations. 

Sporting Opportunities  

Children from Y2 and KS2 have continued to     
represent Cloverfields in dance, ten pin bowling 

and Panathlon. At each event, they have     
demonstrated respectful sporting attitudes and  
resilience. Well done - we are so proud of you! 

Reminders 

School closes at 2:30pm on the 19th December 

and reopens to pupils on Thursday 4th January. 

There will be no after school clubs on this day. 

_________________________________________ 

Swimming starts for all Year 4 children on      

Tuesday 5th December, please consent on MCAS. 

__________________________________________ 

See reverse of this letter for the Christmas        

calendar with all events on. 

_________________________________________ 

 

Christmas concerts 

Please be mindful of the lack of parking when attending   
Christmas concerts and events. There will be no vehicle 

access at the St Thomas Close entrance.  

Please walk or car share where possible. 

Lost property  

Please can parents/carers label all children's jumpers and 
PE kit in a permanent marker so we can ensure they don’t 

get lost. This makes it easier for us to return items. 

Lost property will be on the KS1 playground on the last 
day of term for parents to take. 

Raffle Prizes 

Thank you to all families and local businesses that 

have already donated some lovely prizes for our 

Christmas Raffle. 

Reading Buddies 

Children are continuing to participate in and enjoy 

their weekly reading buddies sessions. Ask your 

children about this and encourage them to       

continue practise reading at home. 




